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Dear parent/carer, 
 
Welcome back! 
This Saturday, 16th April, we return from the Easter break. I hope you all had a good holiday and that you 
are full of energy for the term ahead. It will be a busy term for our year 6s as they prepare for their SATs. 
The extra maths and English support we provide at SHINE will help them to get ready for the tests. 
 
This term our theme is ‘sports’. We are looking forward to learning about different aspects of sports and to 
getting outside and getting active! 
 
Royal Observatory trip 
Before Easter, we visited the Royal Observatory at Greenwich. We had a fantastic day out: travelling by 
boat along the Thames, climbing the steep hill to the observatory, and watching an amazing show at the 
planetarium. Thank you to the children for their excellent behaviour and to the staff for ensuring this was a 
great day for all.  
 
 

 
 
We look forward to seeing you on Saturday at 9.45am. 
 
Best wishes,  
 
 
Hannah Leadbeater (Project Manager)  


